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For Immediate Release  

 
March 21, 2025 

 

City of Rensselaer Sewage Department  

 

Notice of Road Closure  

 

The City of Rensselaer Sewage Department will be closing N. Melville St. at the Melville RR Crossing to 

conduct emergency sewer main repair. This closure is set to begin Monday March 24, 2025 at 6:30 A.M CST 

and will remain closed until Monday April 14, 2025.  

 

Road Closure:  

 

N. Melville St. – From E. Walnut St. to E. Vine St.   
 

 
 

The City of Rensselaer will maintain access to local businesses throughout the duration of this closure. If you 

have any questions or concerns, contact the Water Department at (219) 866-5530.  


